
NCLB Notification: 

ESEA Notification 

Onalaska School District's Report Card can be found at the OSPI web site at 
http://reportcard.ospi.k12.wa.us/.  At this site you will find demographic data, test 
data, financial data, and teacher information for each school in the District and for 
the District as a whole.  You may also find the State of Washington's report card as a 
basis of comparison.  On the Onalaska School District's web site at 
http://www.onysd.wednet.edu, there is also a link to the District report card and to 
the schools' report card. 
Onalaska School District qualifies for Title I Funding.  According to ESEA, all schools 
receiving funding from Title I must notify parents that they may request information 
regarding the professional qualifications of their child's classroom teachers.  This 
information is readily available and may be requested in writing at each respective 
school. 
Schools/districts must also notify patrons/parents that teachers must meet both 
state certification requirements and federal requirements as indicated in the 
Elementary and Secondary Education (ESEA) Act.   
The Onalaska School District has reported all teachers but one teacher as meeting 
both state certification requirements and federal requirements as indicated in the 
Elementary and Secondary Education (ESEA) Act. The district will follow the 
regulations and not hire any teachers that are not designated as "highly qualified". 
In the Onalaska School District, Mr. Saade is working toward "Highly Qualified" 
status.  He has a Washington State certificate and the district has confidence in his 
ability as a classroom teacher. 
 


